
 

 

AAC Board of Directors- Unofficial Meeting Highlights for August 2023 

 

Highlights of the AAC Board meeting held on Wednesday August 9, 2023. The full text of all 
motions can be found in On Course. 

1. The BOD approved twenty-seven new members. 
 

2. Applications were requested for NTMC positions of National Team Financial 
Coordinator, Fundraising Representative and Sponsorship Representative 
 

3. The Development Committee recommended a pilot of one year for the Biathlon stream 
and should have a final recommendation back to the board for next month 

 
4. The Board agreed to send out a survey to all members requesting feedback on the BIS 

pilot to allow for any fine tuning before it becomes permanent. 
 

5. The Board placed a moratorium on holding Judges’ Clinics until January 1, 2025. 
 

6. The Board voted to require 5ft bars on backside approaches to jumps in sequentially 
numbered courses. 
 

 
 


